
 Hill View Primary PTFA – Easter Rainbow Hamper Raffle                          

Friday 22nd March 2024 

 
This year to celebrate Easter we have come up with a new take on a Hamper Raffle! This year we will be running our 

‘Easter Rainbow Hamper Raffle’. 

The idea is simple, each year group will be given a coloured theme (see below). On Friday 22nd March, it will be a 

non-uniform day in exchange for a gift in this colour. This can be anything non-perishable from food/drink/toiletries 

etc. We will then make up hampers with all your gifts and these will be raffled off.  

Raffle tickets 

Raffle tickets are available to buy from Classlist and sheets of 10 raffle tickets will be in the office for those that wish 

to purchase them using cash, each ticket is £1.00. Please try and sell them to friends and family too. Please return 

the sheets and cash in an envelope to the school office for our attention. The raffle draw will take place at 10am on 

Tuesday 26th March in school, you will be contacted if you have won. Hampers must be collected prior to end of term 

on Thursday 28th March. Deadline for purchasing tickets either by Classlist or Cash will be Tuesday 19th March at 

3pm. 

Donations – Friday 22nd March 

Please see the list below for your relevant year group: 

Year R: Red        

Year 1: Green 

Year 2: Orange 

Year 3: Purple 

Year 4: Blue 

Year 5: Pink 

Year 6: Yellow 

Please take all donations to your child’s classroom. Examples of hampers/ideas of what you can put in: 

  

Thank you for all your support, we couldn’t do this without you all.  

Hill View Primary PTFA 


